
Dear Parents,

I hope you and our children are healthy and safe. With your cooperation, our school

started on schedule. Our online classes have received an enthusiastic response. We

are  committed  to  maintain  the  required  pace  of  curriculum  transaction,  so  that

students  do  not  feel  unduly  pressurised  when  school  reopens.  We  have  also

endeavoured to transact our co-curricular activities online. After all, TFFS is also known

for its co-curricular emphasis, and we wish to maintain that.

Over the last few years, we have ramped up our infrastructure hugely. It has meant

that a sizeable chunk of our financial resources have been devoted towards this end.

Our school is now fully air-conditioned, we have a modern sewage treatment plant, a

new drinking water plant has been installed, a modern fire-fighting system is in place,

quite apart from new buildings and classrooms. We were in the last leg of the revamp

when Covid 19 struck. Our financial position is such that without  the fees coming in as

planned, we risk defaulting on salaries and meeting other committed payments and

planned outlays as well as attending to infrastructural requirements. We thank you for

your continued support in these trying times.

Going forward, we wish to assure you that we are together as a family in fighting this

new battle. You can always reach out to the school with your individual suggestions

and issues, and we will always do the best we possibly can.


